
 

 

 

Prelude 

Greetings and Announcements 

Introit and Quieting our Hearts for Worship 

*Call to Worship (Responsive) from Psalm 100 

     
  Make a joyful noise to the Lord, all the earth. 
 
   Worship the Lord with gladness. 
   Come into His presence with singing. 
 
  Enter His gates with thanksgiving. 
  Come into His courts with praise. 
 
   For the Lord is good. His steadfast love 
   endures forever, and His faithfulness 
   to all generations. 
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Sunday Service 

February 18, 2018 

Welcome to Elijah Kellogg Church! We are glad that you could be with us this morning!  
 

Please let us know how we can be of service to you. Feel free to fill out an information card 
found in the pew, and place it in the offering plate. 

 
Sunday School for young children is provided. Child care for small children is available.  

 
Please join us for our Coffee Hour following the morning service. 

Church Calendar 

Do you have a bulletin announcement? Please submit it by Wednesday, 9 am, the week before. 
Email to: adminassist@elijahkelloggchurch.org. Thank you.     8
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Sunday, Feb. 18:    10 am - Service, Installation of Officers/Leaders 

   11:15 am - Choir Practice 

         - Newsletter Leaders meeting 

Monday, Feb. 19: 1 pm - Book Group 

   Newsletter info due to office 

Tuesday, Feb. 20: 7 pm - Church Council 

Thursday, Feb. 22: 11 am - Bible Study, parlor 

Saturday, Feb. 24: 9 am-12 pm - Leadership Retreat 



 

 

*Prayer of Invocation and Lord’s Prayer  (in Unison) 

Our Father, who art in heaven, hallowed be thy name. Thy kingdom come; 
Thy will be done, on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily 
bread. And forgive us our debts, as we forgive our debtors. And lead us 
not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. For Thine is the kingdom, and 
the power, and the glory forever. Amen. 

*Hymn 251  “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty”   

        
Mission Moment 
 

(The children are dismissed to Sunday School. 
Child care for young children is available.) 

 
First Lesson  Romans 12:1-8  Pew Bible, p. 922  

 
Responsive Reading from Isaiah 6 

 
  I saw the Lord sitting on a throne, 
  high and lifted up. 
 
   And the hem of His robe  

  filled the temple. 
 
  Angels were in attendance above Him. 
  Each one called to the others and said, 
 
   “Holy, holy, holy is the Lord of Hosts. 
   The whole earth is full of His glory.” 
 
  Then I heard the voice of the Lord 
  saying, “Whom shall I send?” 
 
   And I said, “Here I am; send me.” 
 
  
 
     
 
    

Service 
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*Gloria Patri 513 
 
Anthem           “My Savior’s Love” 

                      (Brad Nix)  

                                                             
Second Lesson Ephesians 4:1-6, 11-13  Pew Bible, p. 833 

 

Sermon  “Gifts to Each for the Good of All” 

Installation of Church Officers and Leaders  (see insert) 

*Hymn   “God, Whose Giving Knows No Ending” (see pg. 6) 
 
Prayers of the People 
 Sharing Joys and Concerns 
 Silent Prayer 
 Pastoral Prayer 
 Choral Response  

 
Call to Giving 
 Offertory  
 *Doxology  515 

 
*Prayer of Dedication 

 
*Hymn 269  “I Love Thy Kingdom, Lord” 

    
*Benediction 

  
Choral Blessing 

 
Postlude 
       
   
    

Service 

*All who are able, please stand. 
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Minister Rev. John Carson  

Christian Education Director Denise Perry 

Pianist Elizabeth Cromwell 

Choir Director Sue Luce 

Greeters Jane & Dick Collins 

Ushers Ben & Amber Skinner 

Reader Gail Johnson 

Nursery Attendants Janice Maranda 

Trustee Morgan Sanford, 751-6251 

Hospitality Women’s Fellowship 

Church Contact Information: 
 

Elijah Kellogg Church, Congregational 
917 Harpswell Neck Road 
Harpswell, Maine  04079     

Phone: 207-833-6026  www.elijahkelloggchurch.org 
 
Minister      John Carson                     minister@elijahkelloggchurch.org 
Christian Education Director   Denise Perry     cedirector@elijahkelloggchurch.org 
Administrative Assistant    Tina Hume     adminassist@elijahkelloggchurch.org

Serving You this Morning 
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The flowers today are given  

in honor of Sue Luce and  

Hubby Goodrich, who share the 

same birthdate, by their spouses 

Dave Luce and Kathy Goodrich. 

Notes & News 

Book Group meets tomorrow, February 19, here at 1 pm. The book is Kitchens of the 
Great Midwest, by J. Ryan Stradel. 

March’s Newsletter information will be due to the office by tomorrow, Feb. 19. 
 
Craft Group - Our next meeting is Tues., Feb. 20th, 9a-12p in the downstairs craft room.  
There is always sewing, gluing, or help needed in putting together a craft. Hope to see you!  

Bible Study meets Thursdays at 11 am in the parlor. Please join us! 
 
Leadership Retreat is this coming Saturday, Feb. 24, here at 9 am. 
 
Greeters for Feb. 25 - Ruth Smith & Janice Maranda 
 
Ushers for Feb. 25 - Herb Ferris, Eric Wohltjen 
 
The Deacons’ Meetings will be the first Tuesday of the month, with the first meeting 
on March 6th, here at 7 pm. 

HAH Welcomes New Coordinator, Julie Moulton; and announces New Cooking Group. 
Julie is coordinating an exciting new initiative of the Food Committee, organizing cooking 
experiences for those who would like to learn to cook something new. Groups will be small 
and led by volunteers with a specialty. Participants will enjoy the results of their cooking, 
and the food they prepare will also be served at Lunch with Friends. If you are interested in 
participating in or leading a cooking group, contact Julie at juliemoulton28@gmail.com or at 
207-330-5416. To register for the first cooking group, making cannelloni and fettucci-
ni, contact Julie. The group is limited to 5 people - so call early: Pasta Making with Hugh 
Hardcastle, on Monday, March 12th, from 2pm to 4pm at 2150 Harpswell Islands Road. 

 
Faith & Family 

Train a child in the way he should go, and when he is old he will not turn from it. Proverbs 22:6 

It's that time again to start collecting your loose change as we "Fill the Arks"  to bene-
fit Heifer International.  Arks are available in Fellowship Hall.  Filled Arks are due back on 
April 1st. 

Our Annual Easter Egg Hunt will take place on Saturday, March 31st at 10 am.  We are 
looking for individually wrapped candy (peanut-free) and non-candy egg fillers.  Donations 
can be placed in the box in Fellowship Hall. 

Come one, come all, to our Parent Workshop series:   

1. Learn about Meal Planning and Healthy Eating for Busy Families with Laurie Inacio, RD,     
on Tuesday, February 27th from 7-8:30 pm.   

2. Come back on Tuesday, April 10th from 7-8:30 pm to learn about Anxiety in Children with 
our own Vicky Packard, PMHNP. 


